
 
 

INVITATION TO OUR 20TH INTERNATIONAL WEEK 
November 12th to 16th, 2018 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
On behalf of the Department of Health and Social Work we are pleased to invite you to our 
20th International Week which is scheduled from November 12th to 16th, 2018. 
 
It is part of our “Internationalization at Home” program and aims to make students aware of 
international perspectives on social work and health/nursing, as well as to encourage them to 
apply for a semester or internship abroad.  
 
As tried and tested in our previous international weeks, you are welcome to choose your own 
topics, methods and means. Your contributions will be integrated in our regular teaching 
courses according to the thematic categories. The lectures should be held in German or Eng-
lish. The presentations usually last 90 minutes, but if necessary/possible more time can be 
provided.  
 
We offer constructive meetings between colleagues from different countries and encounters 
with our students, staff and IO. Of course, we will have the opportunity to exchange experi-
ences and discuss relevant issues. On Wednesday morning you can join the presentations of 
our outgoing students about their experiences in our partner universities and/or present your 
university/department at the information fair of the IO. 
 
Travel expenses will be met by the sending university in the frame of ERASMUS (STA). You are 
welcome to join for the whole week or just some days. 
Any questions?  Do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you  
in Frankfurt! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Prof. Dr. Ute Straub  Eva Reusch 

Fachbereich 4 l Faculty 4 
Soziale Arbeit und Gesundheit l  
Health and Social Work 
Building 02 / Room 126 
Prof. Dr. Ute Straub & Eva Reusch 
Departmental Internat. Coordination 
Nibelungenplatz 1 
60318 Frankfurt am Main 
international@fb4.fra-uas.de 
www.frankfurt-university.de 
July 2, 2018 

 

    


